
H1N1 flu clinics open to all
in El Dorado County
The El Dorado County Health Services Department, Public Health
Division ‘s H1N1 (swine) flu vaccination clinics scheduled for
mid-December will be open to all El Dorado County residents.

El  Dorado  County  Health  Officer  Olivia  Kasirye  is  also
advising local physicians in the community, who have been
focused on vaccinating high risk individuals over the past
several  weeks,  that  they  may  now  offer  the  vaccine  more
broadly to their patients who want it.

The vaccine will be administered subject to availability. The
upcoming H1N1 vaccination clinic dates and locations include:

Dec. 14 from 1-4 p.m. at the El Dorado County Fairgrounds, 100
Placerville Drive, Placerville, in the Organ Room.

Dec.  17  from  4-7pm  at  Lake  Tahoe  Community  College,  One
College Drive, South Lake Tahoe, in the Board Room/Aspen Room.
(The  South  Lake  Tahoe  clinic  is  co-hosted  by  the  Health
Services Department, Barton Health, Lake Tahoe Unified School
District and Lake Tahoe Community College.)
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